
Steeplechase Association, Inc. 
                                            A Homeowners Association in Edmond 

Newsletter January 2015 

Email Contact 
For the latest updates and news of the neighborhood, let us know how to 
contact you.  We communicate regularly by email.  Be a part of our email 
distribution list. Please contact Sarah @ 2sarahwolfe@gmail.com if you 
would like to be added to our master email list.  

WE NEED BLOCK CAPTAINS!!! 
The basis of a good communication network among neighbors starts at a 
grass roots level.  We need friendly neighbors willing to take on 12 to 15 
homes each to deliver newsletters and be a first point of contact for new 
and existing residents. This is not a whole lot of work but does involved 
taking to the street.  Avid walkers are welcome to apply!!! Call Scott 
Wilkie at 657-4127 or email scott_wilkie@yahoo.com. 

We Want to Know….. 
What you want the Board of Directors to do for you.  Soon there will be a 
survey sent to you to provide the BODs feedback on what direction you 
want the Association to go.  Please take some time and return the survey 
so we can get started on the projects (or none if you so recommend) you 
want done. 

Before You Put on that New Roof, or Put Up 
that Fence… 

On the Steeplechase website is an Improvement Request Form which 
must be submitted to the HOA Architectural Review Board (ARB) prior to 
any structural repairs or property additions.  Be aware of the 
requirements and the approval needed before any work begins. 
Uniformity in housing design is an integral part of neighborhood 
covenants and one of the reasons our community is a valued place to live.   

Board of Directors contact info: 

President: Kirk Webster   rockper3@gmail.com   443-6977 
Vice-Preident: Anville Francis   anville.francis@chk.com   613-5745 
Treasurer:  Tony Guinn   k_tguinn@cox.net 580-370-0816;  
Secretary:   Sarah Wolfe  2sarahwolfe@gmail.com  306-5002 
Elections Chair: Terry Burleson  tburleson@hotmail.com  818-6360 
Grounds Chair:  Keith Lipps  keithlipps@cox.net   808-4059 
Pool Chair:   OPEN 
ARB Chair:   Scott Wilkie   scott_wilkie@yahoo.com  657-4127  
At Large:  Greg Stoehr 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Feb BOD Meeting - Feb 22 6:00 
Lipps' Residence 

Easter Party – Sun., April 5 3:00 
PM 

Neighborhood Workday Sat., April 
25 8:00 AM Pool 

Neighborhood Garage Sale – Sat., 
May 16, 8a-4p 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Website 

Over the past three years Claudia Goodnight has been administering your previous Steeplechase website 
steeplechaseofedmond.net, email and Facebook site at your expense. Claudia has stated that she plans to take over 
ownership of the services she developed and she has requested the 2015 BOD establish a new Steeplechase website to be 
used as the official means of communication by the HOA.  As a result, we are in the process of constructing a new 
website...and will continually provide you with updated information, as has always been done in the past. The official 
website of the Steeplechase Association, Inc., a Homeowners Association of Edmond OK, is SteeplechaseEdmond.com.  

REMEMBER OUR NEW WEBSITE:  www.SteeplechaseEdmond.com                                             

Become involved…it’s a community, after all 
A couple of benefits of getting to know your neighbors:  you will probably make new friends and it’s good to know 
someone who will feed your cat when you’re out of town. 

Here’s a couple of ways to get to get involved: 

• We need updated contact information for your household. Please send your email address and a phone number to 
Sarah @2sarahwolfe@gmail.com so you can receive updated information in a timely matter.  
 

• The new website will a have photo gallery. Please submit any pictures that you would like to see on your new 
website to Tony Guinn at k_tguinn@cox.net. The pictures should be of neighborhood scenes and activities. Please 
make sure that you if you submit any pictures of children, make sure that the picture is only of your children. 
 

• Easter Party Volunteers Needed.  We are asking your help in planning & assissting in the Easter Party, set for 
April 5th. Come join the fun in the neighborhood Easter Egg Hunt, sack races, egg toss and other fun games with 
other neighbors at the Park. This is one of the largest social events in our neighborhood.  If you would like to help, 
please contact Judy Lipps @ keithlipps@cox.net or call 359-8180. 
 

• Katrina Halcli, Melanie Skolaut and Breen Bailey, our Swim Team Chairs, will be planning swim team activities 
soon.  We hope you will join the fun summer with the Steeplechase Swim Team! Just remember, kids need to be 
able to swim one length of the pool without assistance to join, but the final say will be up to our coach’s discretion. 
 If you are interested in this experience, please contact Melanie, Breen or Katrina.  Go Stingrays! 

 Katrina Halcli- khalcli@hotmail.com 
 Melanie Skolaut-Melanie.Skolaut@gmail.com 

Breen Bailey - breenbailey@hotmail.com 

THANK YOU FOR BEING PART OF A GREAT NEIGHBORHOOD! 

 
Need an economical alternative for lawn service? How about a couple of energetic teenagers? Contact For Free Estimates.  
Guaranteed to be less than what you were paying last year 

           
          Ashton and Trace Francis    
          3401 River Downs 
          Phone: (405)-715-2398 
 

 
Newsletter advertising for our neighborhood entrepreneurs (under 18) has always been free. Ads for adult professionals 
are $25 for a business card size ad. The fee is used to offset the cost of printing the newsletters. Submit ads to a BOD 
member.           

 

Alex Reynolds  

405-821-0820 
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